
$224,500 - 11 Craig Court, Bible Hill
MLS® #202519153 

$224,500
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,100 sqft
Residential

N/A, Bible Hill, NS

Looking for an affordable home without
sacrificing style or space? This 3-bedroom,
2-bathroom mini home with an addition,
including a fantastic mudroom is available
immediately! Located in the heart of Bible Hill,
youâ€™ll be just a short walk to the grocery
store, pharmacy, NSLC, dollar store, gas
station, Tim Hortons, the Dal AC University
and a variety of restaurants and shops. The
Bible Hill Elementary and JR high are also not
far away. Inside, youâ€™ll love the many
updates throughout new flooring, a stylish
kitchen with stainless steel appliances, tile
backsplash, and a breakfast bar. Just off the
kitchen, thereâ€™s a walk-in pantry and a
laundry area with a stackable washer and
dryer. Large, bright windows fill the
open-concept kitchen, living, and dining areas
with natural light. The best part? A brand new
ducted heat pump for year round comfort! The
spacious primary bedroom features a walk-in
closet and a beautiful ensuite with a sliding
barn door and custom tile in the bath. Two
additional bedrooms are located at the
opposite end of the home, along with a 4-piece
bathroom, also featuring custom tile. Outside,
youâ€™ll find a new private deck with a
privacy wall, plus a new roof and brand new
siding on two sides of the home.

Built in 1989

Essential Information



MLS® # 202519153

Price $224,500

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 1,100

Year Built 1989

Type Residential

Sub-Type Mobile Home

Status Closed

Date Sold August 28th, 2025

Community Information

Address 11 Craig Court

Area Northern Region

District 104-Truro/Bible Hill/Stewiacke

Sub-District N/A

City Bible Hill

County Colchester

Province NS

Postal Code B2N 6L5

Amenities

Utilities Electric, Cable Connected, Electricity Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Spaces 2

Parking No Garage, Double, Gravel

Interior

Interior Features Ensuite Bath, High Speed Internet

Appliances Electric Range, Dishwasher, Dryer - Electric, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Heat Pump

Basement None

Exterior

Lot Description Level

Roof Asphalt

Construction Vinyl Siding

Foundation None

School Information



High Cobequid Educational Centre

Additional Information

Zoning Park

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX Fairlane Realty

NSAR IDX Reciprocity listings are displayed in accordance with NSAR's IDX Agreements and property information is
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